http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=13466

Hiawatha Police Chief Candidates Narrowed

The Hiawatha City Commission will hold a special meeting Tuesday evening to interview six
candidates vying to become the city’s new police chief.

The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. at the Hiawatha City Hall.

City Administrator Lynne Ladner said a committee met this week to narrow the field of 17
candidates who applied for the position....( play audio )

Ladner says she expects the commission to narrow the field of candidates down further after the
interviews Tuesday.

Evans Woehlecke announced in late April that he was stepping down as police chief after holding
the position for 12 years, but would continue to serve as an officer.

Woehlecke is serving as interim chief until a new police chief is appointed.
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